
 

 

 

Dear Reception Yellow, 

I am very sorry but you will have to spend the next few days before the Easter break learning 
at home and not in school. One of the people in our bubble isn’t feeling too well at the 
moment and needs to self-isolate at home.  

This means that I have to make sure that I protect you and the rest of the school whilst they 
are getting better. One of the things that we have to do is to keep you at home. This does not 
mean that school is not safe. It just means that you have to stay at home for a short time and 
follow the rules (like me) until you can return to school and see your friends and school family. 
It is important you stay at home to keep older and more vulnerable people safe at this very 
strange time. 

I know some of you will be worried. Miss Antrobus and I will be in touch throughout the week 
on Tapestry. Please try to work hard whilst you are at home, it is important that you listen to 
your grown-ups and show them all of the amazing things you have learnt to do at school. We 
will also be setting work on Tapestry too.  

We will all miss you very much. It is only for a a few days and then after Easter we will all be 
back as a group soon to carry on with the amazing learning that you have done so far this 
year. 

Be safe everyone! 

Miss Bennett x 

 

 

 

 



First 3 weeks of this term: 
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